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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
Friday 15th March to Thursday 21st March 2019 

                                 Abbie and Cody in Little Acorns will be 4                        Tobias in Palm will be 6        

                                   Joshua and Rhys in Hazel will be 6                     Taleah and Lucy in Sycamore will be 7  

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well done 

Elm and 

Hazel  

Class 

99.3% 

this week! 

CHESTNUT 98.0% 2 7 25 

HAWTHORN 97.9% 0 6 + 1 23 

ELM 99.3% 0 9 + 1 19 

ASH 98.9% 6 8 19 

WILLOW 97.3% 3 5 18 

SYCAMORE  96.5% 2 4 17 

HAZEL 99.3% 5 9 14 

PALM 95.7& 6 2 12 

OAK 95.9% 2 3 11 

   WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET - 96% 
This week’s attendance 97.6%  

We have met our target this week. Well done!  

Science Week  
School has been buzzing all week with 

investigations and experiments . The 

children have enjoyed visiting          

different classrooms 

and completing a range of challenges 

from making a lava lamp (learning 
that oil and water don’t mix),               

inflating a balloon without blowing 

into it (learning that bicarbonate of soda gives off a 
gas when mixed with water) and playing under a class 

parachute with a torch (learning which materials    
reflect light best) were just a few of the investigations 

on offer. Staff were especially proud 

of the excellent learning behaviour 

and manners shown by our children 

throughout the week.   

And finally … a big thank you to everyone for 

supporting Family Friday today.  The turn out was 

amazing, the Mad Scientist costumes 

and hair styles were fantastic and so 

many families had carefully designed 

and  made vessels/boats to test       

together.  

Thank you– it was evidence of real partnership        

between parents and school.  

 

Well done to Oak Class for their entertaining  
assembly. The children shared their work confidently 

and sang beautifully.  
We especially enjoyed watching them use their          

Disco Dough! 
 

Ash Class assembly is next Tuesday 19th 
March. Parents and friends of Ash Class are very      

welcome to join us in the Hall at 9am. 
            
 
 

Doors open 8.45am, School Day Ends 3.20pm 

Diary Dates 
Book Fayre in School—Week Commencing 18th March  

Ash Class Assembly—Tuesday 19th March 9.00am  

Parents’ Evening—Wednesday 20th March 

Parents’ Evening—Thursday 21st March  

Elm Class Assembly—Tuesday 26th March 9.00am  

NAG ON THE RAG 
 

Thank you to the vast majority of families who are 
always on time– please ensure your child enters via 

the classroom before 9am.  

REMINDER PARENT EVENING  
Wednesday 20th March and Thursday 21st 
March.       
Please arrive at the School Office in good time to 
look through your child’s work before your appointment . 
The Book Fayre will also be open during Parent Evenings. 


